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February 7, 2025 

UTAH STEELWORKERS: 
Don’t Let HB 267 Become Law – Tell Governor Cox to Veto It Now! 

(usw.to/58f) 
 
After weeks of public opposition, HB 267, the latest attempt to ban public sector 
collective bargaining, has passed the Utah Senate and the Utah House of 
Representatives. Now, the bill is awaiting a signature from Governor Cox. 
 
Collective bargaining is a fundamental right that allows workers to have a voice in their 
working conditions, ensuring they are treated fairly and with respect. It helps secure 
better wages, benefits, and workplace safety.   
 
We need to act NOW to protect the rights of Utah’s public sector workers and prevent 
this attack on workers' rights from succeeding. 
 

 
Tell Governor Cox to Veto HB 267! 

 

Click HERE (usw.to/58f) or scan the QR code to send a prewritten email to Governor 
Cox urging him to veto HB 267 and protect public employees’ bargaining power! 
 

 
 

 
For more information on this issue or how you can get more involved with Rapid Response, please 

contact District 12 Rapid Response Coordinator, Catherine Houston, at chouston@usw.org. 
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